
Dear École Lansdowne Community,

I am writing to express my heartfelt pride and admiration for all that you have
accomplished over the past few years. Your resilience and unity as a community
have been truly inspiring.

To the Parent Council, your unwavering support has been a cornerstone of our
success. Your dedication to the school and its students is deeply appreciated and
has made a significant impact on our community. The trust you place in us and your
partnership in your children’s education are invaluable.

To the Students, your hard work and accomplishments are nothing short of
amazing. You constantly strive to do your best and tackle challenges head-on. Your
achievements in sports, academic contests, and the recognition you receive for
being kind and respectful to one another are a testament to your character and
perseverance. I am incredibly proud to be part of this family and consider myself
blessed to have had the opportunity to be the vice-principal these last three years.
Your inquisitiveness, determination, and ability to overcome difficult tasks are truly
commendable.

To the All the Staff, I am profoundly proud of the incredible effort you put into your
roles. The way you help our students and the smiles on their faces are a testament
to your hard work and dedication. Teaching in another language presents unique
challenges, yet you continually engage in professional development and foster
positive relationships. Beyond the classroom, the countless hours you invest in
extracurricular activities and meticulous planning to meet the diverse needs of our
students showcase your commitment to excellence. Your contributions do not go
unnoticed and are deeply valued.

École Lansdowne is truly the gem of the northern quadrant of the city of Winnipeg.
Thank you all for making this school such a special and incredible place. Your
collective spirit and dedication make Lansdowne truly exceptional.

With gratitude, best wishes and love,

Ashley Morrison

On behalf of Mme Jessica Mayor-Rodrigues, myself, and all the staff at École
Lansdowne, we would like to wish you a safe, relaxing and extraordinary

Summer! We look forward to seeing you all on September 4th, 2024.





Lansdowne
Spirit Day

ÉCOLE LANSDOWNE 
715 WIGINTON STREET, R2X 2G2
204-338-7039        FAX: 204-334-3561

TRANSPORTATION: 
204-586-8800

SAFE ARRIVAL ABSENCE REPORTING :
1-855-278-451320242024
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NO SCHOOL
(Labour Day)
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(Admin Day)

First Day of School
for grades 1-8
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Looking ahead to October:

Orange
Shirt Day

N/K Staggered Start N/K Staggered Start

Wednesday, October 9th- NO SCHOOL! (Admin Day)
Monday, October 14th- NO SCHOOL! (Thanksgiving Day)
Friday, October 25th- NO SCHOOL! (Admin Day)

Meet the Teacher/  
Community BBQ 
(4:00-6:00 pm)

30

Truth
 and

Reconciliation
Day

NO SCHOOL

N/K Drop in

First Day of
Bussing for N/K

Cross Country

Cross Country

Cross Country

LPC meeting
@ 6:30


